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AH Committee

From: Rick Pielago <rickpielago@vpscpas.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:03 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Lihau'ula Workforce Housing Project

I support Olowalu Housing for owner occupants. Please support this project. Thank you. 
 
 
 

Rick J. Pielago, CPA, MST 
28633 S Western Ave, Suite 201 
Rancho Palos Verdes, CA  90275 
310-833-5100 X 203 
310-833-8328 (Fax) 
310-995-9545 (Mobile) 
rickpielago@vpscpas.com 
 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email message 
is attorney privileged and confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution 
or copy of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately 
by calling 310-833-5100 and delete the message. Thank you.  
 


